
 

 

 
SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 7 – 2010 
 
Survey of Shipmasters 
 
In 2010, a survey of shipmasters will be conducted, to gage progress and solicit opinions on 
a number of key issues.  This type of survey is carried out every four years. 
 
Ocean vessels will receive a copy of the survey upon completing their inspection in 
Montreal. 
 
Upbound lakers will receive a copy of the survey upon transiting the Eisenhower Lock.  
Downbound lakers will receive a copy of the survey upon transiting Welland Canal Lock 7. 
 
A shipmaster need only complete the survey once this season. 
 
Once the survey is completed, please return the forms to lock personnel at any Seaway 
lock. 
 
Your efforts in completing this survey will enable the Seaway to be responsive to concerns 
and suggestions put forward by marine carriers. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this endeavour. 
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